
to choose 3 or 4 A level courses or a BTEC course that is
equivalent to 3 A levels. In order to give students flexibility when
choosing their post-16 options, it is possible for them to
combine A levels with BTEC courses, if they so wish. All
students are required to combine their subjects with work
experience and an enrichment qualification such as VESPA, the
Extended Project Qualification or the Certificate of Personal
Effectiveness, each of which provides UCAS points in
preparation for university. Furthermore, there are a range of
other enrichment opportunities such as reading support or
activities designed to develop student’s personal development,
leadership skills and readiness for life after sixth form.

KEY STAGE 5 TIMETABLE 
Students can

Students are expected

study a range of courses over two years. There are over 20
different A level and BTEC courses to choose from. Students can
choose courses dependent on their aspirations, career and
university preferences. 

When not in lessons
students have the option of working within the dedicated sixth
form centre in either the common room or the study room. They
also have daily access to a careers advisor who is based in the
sixth form centre, as well as graduate mentors who visit the
sixth form each week to provide support  and assist with
university applications. 


